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 Greg Teasley

Springs/Flow:  As of today we still have good flow on the B line.                                 The A line though took a long time to build up pressure after backwashing.  As soon as the river gets low enough to canoe across, I plan on making a trip up the mountain to clean and check on collection sites and possibly hook up the other spring source. The problem I'm having with hooking up the other source, is just being able to get the materials up there.
Test Results: 
Water quality has been passing state standards.
Water Plant:  
It has been working efficiently. 
Wastewater Plant: 
It is functioning properly and passing state tests. There are some leaks in the gravel filtering beds containment walls that I've been trying to fix. I've got them slowed down quite a bit and I think I can get them stopped by applying more hydraulic cement. There are still other  repairs that need  to be addressed at the plant though. 
Project Update: 
The tank company came back and was able to stop the water seepage on the new tank.
Lift station: 
Still operating on only 1 pump, which seems to be keeping up with the load.
I met with an electrician from Owsley electric regarding the lift station pump.                     He agreed, and confirmed my findings with the problem being the lack of enough voltage reaching the pump to operate it.
Tree Work:
All of the trees from behind the community center and the ones on the A main distribution line have been removed. One of the trees on the A line was so rotten that we weren't able to control its fall and it did hit the main line. And in doing so it did put a pretty significant bend in it and cracked two of the flange welds causing a leak of about 130 to 140 gallons a day.
